Hau, Lucy:

Subject: FW: road closure request

From: Rabbi Plotkin [mailto:rabbi@chabadmarkham.org]
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 12:15 PM

To: Councillor, Valerie Burke - Markham

Subject: road closure request

Dear Valerie,

As per our conversation about our Torah dedication parade and ceremony please read the attached.

We are looking for a road closure on Sunday morning May 14™ on Green Lane.

With your permission, we will be arranging a parade along Green Lane from Aileen/Willowbrook Road up until the
synagogue at 83 Green Lane at 930 am to approx. 1000 am. ‘

If need be we can limit it just to the south side of Green Lane.

We will be marching with a group of 100 to 200 people and then entering the synagogue for the dedication and
festivities. :

If you can help us in any way we would appreciate it.
As | mentioned to you there has been some other city officials who have been contacted in this regard.

I would also like to extend an invitation to you to come and participate. There is a religious aspect to it but | think you
would be perfectly comfortable joining us.

Yours Truly,

Rabbi Avraham E. Plotkin
JewishTV.RabbiPlotkin
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